
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 2024 
 

Dear families 

Islamic Aid Fundraiser 2024 

 

On Friday 12 January, Dixons Music Primary will be holding a non-uniform day to raise money for the charity Islamic 
Aid. Islamic Aid work to make immediate and lasting improvements to the lives of people affected by poverty, war 
and disaster and who have no one else to turn to. 

As the charity’s main colour is green, our school council have suggested that students may come to school wearing 
any green items of clothing along with a suggested donation of £1.  

If you would like to find out more information about Islamic Aid, please feel free to explore the following website: 
https://islamicaid.com/about-us/  

Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Brown  
Student Experience and Charities Champion 
 
 
 
 
 
 


